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gfisher@popmidstream.com

From: gfisher@popmidstream.com
Sent: Friday, July 5, 2019 11:17 AM
To: 'McMillan, Michael, EMNRD'
Cc: Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us
Subject: Permian Oilfield Partners LLC Big Suck Fed SWD #1 Amendment to C-108

Mr. McMillan, 
Permian Oilfield Partners LLC requests to amend the C-108 for the Big Suck Federal SWD #1, to reduce the requested 
maximum rate to 50,000 BBL/day.  There are no other changes to the originally submitted C-108.  Well info is as 
follows: 
 

2/26/2019 pMAM1907953737 30-025-Pending Big Suck Federal SWD #1 Permia
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thanks & regards, 
 
Gary Fisher 
 
Permian Oilfield Partners, LLC 
PO Box 3329 
Hobbs, NM 88241 
Mobile (817)606-7630 
gfisher@popmidstream.com 

 
 


